Sovereign Security UK Newsletter – Q1 2020 January 2020

Welcome to the very first Sovereign Security UK Employee Newsletter. This month is packed full of all the latest company, industry news.

Message from our Managing Director

I am pleased to introduce this newsletter to you all, and I hope you will find it beneficial and informative on understanding what is happening within our company.

The features you will read will be interesting and answer questions you may wish to ask about matters that affect you.

Our industry is changing, and new challenges are being faced by all Security companies. It is my commitment along with the Management Team of **Sovereign Security UK** to meet any challenges the company may face in a positive manner. Many of you have already seen important changes to the way we approach our day to day work with the introduction of new management, welfare site visits and much more. We intend to keep **Sovereign Security UK** ahead of the game leading the high standards of the industry.

Thank You!

Approved Contractor Scheme (ACS) - Year 1

During the last few months Sovereign Security UK has been assessed and audited to become an ACS Approved Contractor in line with BS 7499, BS 7499 Static Site Guarding this is currently still ongoing and upon completion we will endeavour to share the result with you all.

The benefits of the scheme involve improved working practices, company accreditations and operational documents, increased employee awareness and also a recognised standard for which customers can be assured that they are dealing with a professional security company.

As part of the ACS requirements, we will be periodically be sending out Staff Surveys, Customer Questionnaires to gain feedback from individuals that will encounter our services. This gives the Management essential information to ensure effective working practices occur as we move and focus on our approach for 2020

During today's current economic climate, it is essential that Sovereign Security UK continue to develop and progress to keep ahead of the competition. We appreciate that our staff are an essential factor to our success.

Sovereign Security UK 'would like to Thank You' for your continued efforts and support and join us on this exciting journey in 2020

Training

You recently received a link to complete online training that was FREE for counter terrorism, we hope you found this useful and can use parts of this whilst working onsite and protecting our client's assets and premises.

As we move forwards further training modules are going to be rolled out such as Customer Service, Front of house concierge, Fire awareness – Over time these will be presented to you and we would very much like it if you took the time to complete and understand why we are going to be offering this training

Employee of the month

This is totally brand new to our business however we need to step up and work with what is in front of us, each and every one of you is valued within Sovereign Security UK and from now on we will be speaking to our clients to understand who has gone above and beyond, this will be shared along with a small token of thanks from the management team, further information to follow soon

It gives us great pleasure to present the very first addition of the Newsletter and we welcome any feedback.